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A massive increase to the gas tax, registration fees and car taxes is both 

unnecessary and ill advised.  More people are driving ev’s than ever, the air in 

Oregon is remarkably clean, traffic is extremely manageable and buses are regularly 

empty to 1/2 full throughout the 3 county area.  Oregon does NOT need more buses, 

more bike lanes (they are all over already), and fewer car lanes.  Adding expenses to 

families and workers is unfair when no one needs the services and increased 

bureaucracy that the bill is trying to fund.  Please oppose this bill and give us lower 

costs and some common sense in return!  Thank you! 


